
 
 
Mr D Carey 
Community Highways Officer 
Dorset Council 
 
By email 

8th September 2020 
 
Dear David 
 
RE: BURTON ROAD, BOTHENHAMPTON 
 
I refer to previous letters regarding this matter and to your subsequent conversation with the 
Clerk, Tan Cox.   
 
The parish council has received a response from Mr Hufton of West View, Burton Road who 
has said that the vegetation outside his, and his neighbours’ properties is on the verge and 
outside of their perimeter fencing and he asserts that the cutting back that you suggested in 
your email to Tan Cox should in fact be done by Dorset Council.   
 
Mr Hufton clarified that the main problem is not the visibility of cars on the highway but the 
speed that they are doing.  
 
For clarification purposes we are referring to the junction with Station Road which leads to 
West Bay.  We think the suggestion of 'Slow' signs around the Station Road junction is 
excellent and may obviate a more expensive exercise. Can you please arrange this? 
 
Please accept our apologies if this issue should be addressed to a different officer instead of 
yourself, and if this is the case, perhaps you could let me know. 

    

Yours sincerely, 
 
M Warne 
 
 
Chair – Traffic, Transport and Footpaths 
Bothenhampton & Walditch Parish Council 
www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com 

http://www.bothenhamptonwalditchparishcouncil.com/

